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April 18,1994
RE: 10CFR50.71(b)

Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir-

In accordance with paragraph 50.71(b) of 10CFR, Part 50, enclosed is one copy of the
1993 Annual Financial Report for The Connecticut Light and Power Company, Western
Massachusetts Electric Company, Public Service Company of New Hampshire, and North
Atlantic Energy Corporation, license holders.

The 1993 Annual Financial Report for Northeast Nuclear Energy Company and North
Atlantic Energy Services Corporation will be available on or about April 29,1994. One
copy of the Annual Financial Report for each company will be forwarded as soon as
possible.

Please acknowledge receipt by returning the duplicate of this letter in the stamped, self- I
addressed envelope enclosed for your convenience.

Respectfully ours

./

F. J. Guglielmo
Senior Accountant
Extemal Financial Reporting
Northeast Utilities Service Company
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